
 

Year 6 Newsletter: Spring Term Week 10 
 

What have we explored this week? 
 
The highlight of this week has been the Shakespeare Festival. 6N performed, ‘Much Ado 
About Nothing’ and 6PW, ‘Romeo & Juliet’. We were so impressed with their confidence, 
expression and for memorising all their lines! Thank you to those who came to watch. 
 
Our next big event was the ‘Junior Citizenship Scheme’ at Fulham Football Club. Here, the 
children learnt about stranger danger, staying safe on their way to school and how to use 
TFL services. Each child also received a free book, and we had a wonderful time! 
 
Mr Fairhead complimented all the Year 6s by saying how confident and poised they were 
during the Aladdin auditions on Wednesday. Watch this space for more information to 
come! 
 
In English, we have been working hard on our own explanation texts. Each child has chosen 
a mythical creature and has explained why they are dangerous.  
 
The Year 6s also enjoyed experiencing a mini–Ancient Greek Olympics. They all had a go at 
using javelin, discus, shot-put and participating in a relay-race.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Things to Remember 

 
 Science projects are due this Monday, 25th March: ‘Scientists Who have Helped to 

Make the World a Better Place’. 
 

 We are looking forward to welcoming parents into our classroom on Monday 25th 
March for a Book Look, from 8:15am to 9am. If you have children in different classes 
in the Upper School, staff will be on hand to escort you around so that you can see 
all of your children’s brilliant work. 
 

 Please remember to book places (maximum of 2 per family) for Grandparents and 
Friends Morning on the last day of term, Wednesday 27th March. 
 https://stjamesjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 As part of Grandparents’ Morning, we will be holding our annual Easter Hat Parade. 
The children are invited to make an Easter-themed hat or headdress to wear on the 
day. As we are an eco-friendly school, we would like the children to reuse or upcycle 
items for their creations. Children must still wear full school uniform and bring 
their hats in on the day. As this is a fundraising event, please bring £1.  
 

 A bake sale will take place after the parade, in the courtyard, where monies raised 
will be shared between the three charities St James Prep supports – The Daisy Trust, 
St Vincent’s School for the Sensory Impaired and Other Needs and Rossholme 
School in Kenya.   
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